
Stakeholder Update #9 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
  
Brampton Brick has advised the City that the 45-day Notification and Consultation process, as per the 
Aggregate Resource Act (ARA), will begin on Thursday, November 4, 2010. Notification includes: 
 

• Advertisement in a local newspaper;  
• Signage on the property;  
• Application package to municipalities and public agencies;  
• Written notice by registered mail to landowners within 120m;  
• ARA Form 1-Notice of Licence Application; and 
• ARA Form 2 – Notice of Public Information Session  

 
Brampton Brick has also advised that the public open house they are required to host, as per the ARA, 
will be held on Tuesday, November 30, 2010 from 4 to 8 pm at Brampton Brick Limited, 255 Wanless 
Drive.  
 
If any person wishes to object to the licence application, then an objection must be filed in writing with 
reasons for objecting and the written objection must be sent to BOTH Brampton Brick and to the 
Ministry of Natural Resources, to be received no later than the end of the business day on Monday, 
December 20, 2010

 

. When the 45-day public consultation period ends, then Brampton Brick is required 
to resolve, with the objector, the objections that are received.   

 
 
 
 
 
In addition to the ARA process, the City will continue to process the rezoning application, as per the 
Planning Act, in parallel.     The City anticipates hosting a public meeting next year before bringing a 
recommendation report to Council.  
 
For further information on the rezoning application, please contact the City planner on the file, Natasha 
D’Souza 
 
Natasha D’Souza, MCIP, RPP 
Land Use Policy Planner III 
Planning, Design and Development 
City of Brampton 
2 Wellington Street W, Brampton ON L6Y 4R2 
Phone: 905-874-3861 Fax: 905-874-2099 
Natasha.D’Souza@brampton.ca  
 

Brampton Brick Limited 
225 Wanless Drive  
Brampton, ON  L7A 1E9 

Aurora District Office 
Ministry of Natural Resources 
50 Bloomington Road West 
Aurora, Ontario L4G 3G8 


